
Chairperson Reports

August 25, 2016

opening prayer: Ben

Msgr. Telhorst

noted that Stewardship Sunday is in September

suggestion was made to have a commission table at..

Father T. noted that Becky is inviting family with young children

to bring up the gifts during masses.

reported that Beyond Sunday program has received 14% of the goal amount pledged to date.

Claude Leezy Administration and Finance

Noted that minor posting errors has been corrected as of June 30.

Ad-Fin is looking into revising the Update mailing schedule, with

a goal of trying to save $120/month in postage.

The change would only mail the Update to those who request the mailing.

The motion that was brought forth : Update be mailed only upon request by parishioner.

This motion will be discussed and voted on next months meeting.

Recommendation was made to print the monthly calendar and insert it 

in the weekly bulletin.

Mary Mother Certificates - MMC

MMC  sales now being handled through the staff in the office.  A complete

A complete audit as of June 30 of the MMC program showed NO discrepancies in

the accounting. Thank you goes to Bob Hughes, Sharon Walther and Pat Dean

Marcia Dohack for their assistance with the MMC program.

Bob Slama Athletics

not in attendance
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Sr. Suzanne Giro CJS Christian Formation

Asked about a book distribution at Christmas, she was instructed

to follow up with Steve Krieger.

Mary Factor Christian Service

Scheduled a pot luck dinner and discussion on race relations for Sunday

September 25 from 1:30 to 4:00 at MMOC in conjunction with

The Rock Church.

Passed around a sign up sheet for this event.

Michelle Martin Evangelization

no report 

Had produced a list of the people in the parish who are CPR certified, but bid

not want to distribute the list to the hospitality ministers.

Andy Dapron Liturgy

Jan Goeke is the new person organizing the liturgy planning teams.

Ed Lewandowski Religious Education

PSR to start August 19 and 21, 2016

New PSR teacher is Justin Schlecte and his wife, Colleen who

will be teaching 6th grade.

Christine Stuckel Secretary

Jay Stuckel Secretary

next meeting: September 22, 2016
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Jill Farmer Social

Noted that a 50+ club has been proposed to be started in the parish.

bunco night is schedule for this fall

Ben Dattilo Youth 

no report

Ann Werner Vice-Chairperson

no report

Ted Montoia Chairperson

The goals for this year were discussed at the previous orientation meeting.

After extensive discussion, the following goals were voted on and approved:

a)    Create opportunities to connect with parishioners through targeted interested groups.

b)    Create a committee to research the possibilities of hosting an all-parish event.

c)     Support and participate in the “Beyond Sunday” campaign.

d)    For each commission chairperson to reach out and succeed in getting at least two additional people 

involved in their commission, with the focus to involve younger parishioners

Jim Krull, a 22 year parishioner, was introduced as a guest at the meeting.

Made a recommendation to add to the bulletin the date and time of the parish council meeting.

Inquired about the participation in the Schnucks key fob program.  Recommended

to advertise to parishioners to sign up and participate in the program.  

Per Claude he noted that 3% of the total purchases is contributed to MMOC.

Reported that he received a letter from a parishioner that was concerned that

9:00 am was the earliest Sunday mass.

closing prayer: Claude
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